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Chaz Antonelli

From: JJ Pixx Photo Booth <jjpixxphotobooth@gmail.com>

Sent: 25 May 2017 19:22

To: chazantonelli@gmail.com

Subject: Partner Opportunity With JJ Pixx Photo Booth

Hello Mr. Antonelli and Empire City Motorclub, 

 

My name is Luis Solano, Co-Owner or JJ Pixx Photo Booth. This year we've been honored to collaborate with NYC 

Pride with their annual PrideFest street fair this Sunday, June 25th from 11am to 6pm. 

 

We would like to partner with Empire City Motorclub to bring an unique and exciting experience to our guests while 

supporting the LGBTQ community. In exchange for an in-kind donation, we would be delighted to 

exclusively promote Empire City Motorclub as our booth sponsor with strategic logo placements: 

• A step and repeat banner/backdrop with your company logo. 
• Company logo will be placed on the photo print outs  
• Company logo will be placed on all photo uploads to Facebook 

• Links back to company's Facebook page and web site on all images uploaded to social media  
• Social media mentions on our Facebook and Instagram Account 

I have included an example of one we just did for “The Brooklyn Art's Council” this past May 18th. This link 
will take you to that event gallery. https://jjpixxphotobooth.pixieset.com/alivewithart/  

We are currently seeking a donation of $275.00, and the cutoff date will be June 9th.  

We hope that you are interested in partnering on this event with us this Sunday, June 25th! Please feel free to 

contact me with any questions or for more information at 347-229-8699 or jjpixxphotobooth@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 
Luis Solano 

JJ Pixx Photo Booth 
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E. jjpixxphotobooth@gmail.com 

W. jjpixxphotobooth.com 

 

 

Sticky Note

PHOTO BOOTH proposal


